










EXPECTATION REALITY



EXPECTATION REALITYGAP



THE KINGDOM



THE KINGDOM
MARK 1:15 
_ 

“The time has come at last!" he announced. "The Kingdom 
of God has come near, repent and believe the Good News.”



TRIUMPHALISM



CESSATIONISM



NOW, BUT NOT YET!



N.T. WRIGHT 
_ 

“The early church held on firmly to both sides of the 
apparent paradox: the end had happened; the end was yet 
to come. Paul writes from prison about his present 
suffering at the hands of persecutors and also about the 
triumphant victory that Jesus won on the cross over the 
principalities and powers. This is utterly 
characteristic. Both sides must be given the same 
stress.”



1 JOHN 3:2  
_ 

"Dear friends, we are already God’s children, but he has 
not yet shown us what we will be like when Christ 
appears. But we do know that we will be like him, for we 
will see him as he really is."
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NOW 
_ 

"For he has rescued us from the kingdom of darkness 
and transferred us into the Kingdom of his dear Son" 
Colossians 1:13  

"This means that anyone who belongs to Christ has 
become a new person. The old life is gone; a new life 
has begun!" 

2 Corinthians 5:17 



NOT YET 
_ 

"We now have this light shining in our hearts, but we 
ourselves are like fragile clay jars containing this 
great treasure.This makes it clear that our great power 
is from God, not from ourselves. 

We are pressed on every side by troubles, but we are not 
crushed. We are perplexed, but not driven to despair. We 
are hunted down, but never abandoned by God. We get 
knocked down, but we are not destroyed." 

2 Corinthians 4:7-8 and 14 

"We know that God, who raised the Lord Jesus,will also 
raise us with Jesus and present us to himself together 
with you." 



DEREK MORPHEW 
_ 

“The New Testament teaches that there is both ‘Kingdom 
now’ and ‘Kingdom not-yet’. Our Christian experience 
takes place within this tension. The Christian is a 
glorious contradiction."



OBSESSION WITH ANSWERS EMBRACING MYSTERY



JUSTIN MCROBERTS 
_ 

“We plead and we cry and we shout and we pace, just as we 
would pray and praise and sing and dance. We return over 
and over until the mountain is moved or our hearts have 
changed.” 



LIP SERVICE HONEST EXPRESSION



LAMENT
JOB 3:3-4 
_ 

"Let the day of my birth be erased, and the night I was 
conceived. Let that day be turned to darkness. Let it be 
lost even to God on high and let no light shine on it."

PSALMS 13: 1-2 
_ 

"How long, O LORD? Will you forget me forever? How long 
will you hide your face from me? How long must I wrestle 
with my thoughts and every day have sorrow in my heart? 
How long will my enemy triumph over me?”



A GARDEN



A GARDEN
"Yet I want your will to be done, not mine."


